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President’s Corner January 2022 

Well, Happy New Year Everyone! I hope your holidays were filled with fun, family and lots of joy!  

Winter leagues started last week and will run for 10 weeks. We have lots of people shooting them and it’s great fun.  

The January membership meeting will be held Wednesday January 19th and annual dues are expected to be paid at that 
time.  New keys will be distributed at the February membership meeting on Wednesday February 16th. 

The logging has been completed so we can start thinking of what the next steps are.  We have had some days of burning 
piles but have plenty more to go.  The money from logging has been put in the bank and we are discussing plans to bring 
to the membership.  If you have any constructive ideas of what to use the funds for, please send them in an email to the 
Conservation Committee in care of Carl Mally or come to a meeting to be scheduled soon.  We will not be entertaining 
discussions about these openly until the Conservation Committee has a chance to meet and come up with a plan. 

The board has discussed how to re-open the ranges and would like to know if you feel we should make field ranges like 
we used to have or just stick to bowhunter ranges?  In case you didn’t know the Red, White, Blue and Orange ranges all 
used to be field ranges.  We are also looking into how to re-route ranges since the logging affected the lay of the land a 
bit.  Please let me know your opinion. 

Shoots in January will include a Vegas 450 round Saturday January 15th at 7PM and a 2D/3D Sunday January 23rd from 7 
AM to 1PM. Both should be a good time so hope to see you there. 

Registration for ISAA State Target will open at 12:01 AM on January 23rd on the Waltonians Website.  

This looks to be a very busy spring so keep shooting and watch for announcements on how you can help with our con-
tinued recovery. 

Thanks  

Mary Bisinger 

President 

Waltonian Archers    3D    Target    Traditional     Field    Indoor    Clout    Bow hunting    Family & Friends    Fun 

FINPILOT1234@gmail.com 

Membership—Annual Dues This Month 

January 19th Membership Meeting - Annuals Dues are due 

February 16th Membership meeting - new keys will be distributed  

Club Work Day  

February 5th at 9 AM we will be repacking bales.   
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Waltonian Archers Event Calendar 

January  

Winter League  -   shoots weekly beginning Jan 2,4 & 6 for 10 weeks (through Mar 17th) 

Sunday 2nd 4 PM Winter league - Traditional 2D 

Tuesday 4th 7 PM Winter League - Bowhunter 2D 

Thursday 6th 7 PM Winter League -  Target 

Wednesday 19th 7 PM Member Meeting—Annual Dues  

Saturday 15th 7 PM Indoor Vegas 450 

Sunday 23rd 7 AM-1 PM Indoor 2D/3D 

February 
Saturday 5th 9AM- Work Day—repacking indoor bales 

Saturday 12th 7 PM Indoor 300 Target 

Friday 25th 7  PM ISAA State Indoor Target 

Saturday 26th TBD ISAA State Indoor Target 

Sunday 27th TBD ISAA State Indoor Target 

March 
Saturday 12th 7 AM-3 PM Cabin Fever 3D 

Sunday 13th 7 AM-1 PM Cabin Fever 3D 

For full schedule go to:   https://www.waltonianarchers.net/Shoots.htm 

2021-2022 Club Officers 
 

President:      Mary Bisinger 319-350-5021 mbisinger.mb@gmail.com 
Vice President:   Tom Mally  319-350-3722 tom31678@msn.com 
Secretary:     Carl Mally  319-365-4311 mallycj@aol.com 
Treasurer:    Don Parker  319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:   Dennis Ringgenberg  319-329-0013  dringge@mchsi.com 
Board Member:   Larry Isaacs  319-721-8041  Larry.isaacs@mchsi.com 
Board Member:   Eric Bisinger 319-350-0051 e.bisinger.1961@gmail.com  

Shavings Editor Bob Schell, 

rschell5gmail.com Please keep The 

Shavings in mind if you a hear of area 

shoots, have a story, news or a good 

joke you’d like to share.  Pictures are 

always welcome.  Bob 

Club Tees, Hats, ETC.  OR SALE!!! 
Styles and colors are posted   

on the bulletin board in the main room of the clubhouse.   

Echo Valley Archers—West Union  563-380-7417 

January 14, 15, 16—Indoor 3 D 

January 29th—Money Shoot (Contact for details) 

February 3,5,6—Indoor 3 D 

Saturday February 19th—Iowa A.S.A. Indoor 

Platte Valley Archers— Columbus, Nebraska 

38th Annual 300 NFAA/360 Vegas 

January 29th & 30th 

Info/Registration—megavision.com/pva 
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Wapsi Warriors JOAD 

January finds the line of the Wapsi Warriors filled with recurves and Genesis bows.  Several of the young archers have 

started learning to shoot recurves and are having a great time.  They range from Eliana, who just switched from a Genesis 

mini to the recurve (which is bigger than her) to some older kids that have been shooting for a while and winning tourna-

ments.  You never know who the next great Olympic shooter will be.  The Genesis bows seem to show up in force at this 

time of year because NASP is in full swing.  We have lots of young archers that come out to get a little more shooting time 

and coaching from the JOAD coaches.  We like to see them go and shoot well at the NASP tournaments and we consider 

them our archers.   

Good luck to all the JOAD archers that will be shooting in the next couple months  

whether at a club shoot, a school tournament, a state or a national tournament.   

 

We will be proud to say you are a Wapsi Warrior! 

 

 

. 



4 

Waltonian Archers    3D    Target    Traditional     Field    Indoor    Clout    Bow hunting    Family & Friends    Fun 

Logging Update   from Carl Mally 

The logging on the grounds is finished.  We are 
preparing to enter the next phase.  The board is 
discussing preliminary plans and we will have 
meetings of the conservation committee during 
February to start thinking about the next steps 
toward opening courses and rehabilitating the 
grounds.   This is a long term project that will take 
several years.  There are large skidder roads 
which have been bulldozed.  These are quite com-
pacted and will take some work to rehabilitate 
but may provide a basis for trails and shooting 
lanes.  The immediate next step is to continue 
with debris management and disposal.  

 

Scott Mason spent some time working for the US Forest Services and 
has been working with us, showing us how to burn brush piles in the 
woods.  We have started and will be continuing to do some of this 
through the winter.  Please contact Carl Mally or Larry Isaacs if you 
wish to help.  Carl will be working with people during the weekdays 
and Larry and Scott will be working on some of the weekends.  Some 
of these piles will be burning for a lengthy period so do not be sur-
prised if you see smoke.  If it does appear to be out of control or a 
serious problem contact us.  The woods are now walkable, except 
the pines though the pines road is open.  Please take the time to 
walk some of it this winter and spring.  It will give you a better pic-
ture of what yet needs to be done as well as good exercise in the 
outdoors. 

 

 

 

. 

Winter League  

Rob Heideman  

shot his  

First Robin Hood!! 

 

 

 


